a depth of not more than six
feet. The work will reach 500
feet seaward from the main
water line.

The material to be tested will
be sluiced and returned to
approximately the same location
from which it was extracted.
The applicant states that the
proposed work will be perform-
ed so as not to leave and appreci-
able ridges or trenches in the
beach.

The equipment will consist of
a small backhoe mounted on a
large soft-tired wagon that is
capable of operating in five feet
of water and supporting the
sluicing equipment.

The firm has obtained per-
mits from the Alaska Division of
Lands to conduct the proposed
activity. Interested parties may
submit in writing any comments
they may have to the proposed
activity.



